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NEWS FLASH 
We have moved our March and April parties 

to the 1st Friday in the month.  March party 

will be on the 4th and the April party will be 

on the 1st.  So mark your calendars and don’t 

miss a good time.  We will go back to our 

regular schedule in May. 

NEXT CLUB BUSINESS MEETING 

MONDAY NIGHT FEBRUARY 28th @ 7:00PM 

AT  MiCASITA’S  



CELEBRATE CELEBRATE   

ST. PATRICKS DAY ST. PATRICKS DAY   

WITH USWITH US  

STILL TIME TO RESTILL TIME TO RE--UPUP  
COME  JOIN US FOR OUR MONTHY 

DANCE PARTY ON MARCH 4TH 

 Menu will be Baked Spaghetti 

 Please bring a favorite side dish               

or dessert     

Food served between 7:30-9:30 PM         

7:00-1200 PM 

Dunn Shrine Building 

211 N. Clinton Ave., Dunn, NC 



 

DANCE LESSONS  
 with Larry Patterson & Shirley Weaver     

 Tuesday nights at MiCasita’s in Dunn, NC 

Beginners 6:00p.m. Intermediate 7:00p.m. Advanced 8:00p.m. 

Cost $30.00 for 4 week session 

Call 919 922-9110 or 910 922-2906 or email Shirley at          

shirleylweaver@aol.com for more information 

Never too young or too old to learn to 

SHAG! 

2011 OFFICERS 

  Larry Strickland     President             910 897-5168 

  Donnie Davis           Vice President    910 818-4137 

  Becky Walls             Treasurer             919 820-0757 

  Linda Herring          Secretary             910 893-4489 

  Thomas Barefoot     Sgt at Arms          919 524-7530 

 

Keep watching our newsletter for  schedule of  upcoming  club and 
special events.  

 

If you have any questions, ideas, information for the newsletter, 
etc…. Please  feel  free to contact one of our 2011 officers. 

 

See our calendar and  flyers on following pages 

See you soon and KEEP DANCING!! 

 



Pictures from our February Valentine 

and Re-UP Party 
     A good time was had by all.  The menu of heavy  hors d’oeuvres   

prepared by Gale Gargis .  Thank you to Kathy Barefoot and Juanita 

Youngblood for all your help in the kitchen. Thanks to all the club 

members who helped with setup on Thursday night and to all of 

you that brought a dish or dessert. 










